
 

 

11th September 2017  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Transition Feedback 2017 

The staff in Reception have really enjoyed getting to know your wonderful children over the past few 

weeks. We are so pleased with how they have transitioned into Reception and can’t wait for the exciting 

times ahead. We know that transition can often be a very unsettling time for children, parents and 

carers and we would really value your feedback on what you felt worked well during this transition 

period and what you think we could do in future to improve further. 

Below is a list of things that Reception ran for transition this year: 
 

 3 transition afternoons (one with parents/carers) 
 Welcome meetings for parents in July 
 Visits to children’s previous Nursery 
 Pick up passwords 
 Welcome pack  

 Getting to know you sheets and ‘All About Me’ 
 Staggered transition period 

 
We would be grateful if you could fill in the feedback form overleaf and return it to us as soon as 
possible. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Laura Tracanna  
EYFS Phase Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Reception Transition Feedback 2017 

 Child’s Name: _________________________________    Class:  ___________________ 

 Went 

Well 

Didn’t 

Go So 

Well 

Comments 

3 transition afternoons (one with 
parents/carers) 

   

Welcome meetings for parents in 
July 

   

 

Visits to children’s previous 
Nursery 

   

Pick up passwords    

Welcome pack     

 

Getting to know you sheets and 
‘All About Me’ 

   

 

Staggered transition period    

 

 


